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Dear colleagues, 

Let me extend my heart-felt greetings to all officers, staff and their family 

members for a happy and prosperous “New year-2018”. I sincerely wish that this New 

Year will add newness to our thoughts and activities in a very positive sense. In 

concordance with the New Year, the nature has also acquired a new look adorning itself 

with kaleidoscopic colors adjusting to the needs of flora and fauna. Implied in the above 

is a message that we should tailor our activities for delivering well to the society and all 

humankind.  Hence, keeping pace with time and civilization, we must strive towards 

perfections in our thoughts and activities. Then and only then this New Year will be 

meaningful to us all otherwise it will be a mere increase in our age.  

A few days ago we joined the city of Kolkata in celebrating Christmas with 

prayer, songs and light. Let us leave no stone unturned to make this year as one that 

will be remembered for our highest dedication to the work of this office.                

                With best wishes to all,  

A.Roychoudhury 

Pr.Accountant General (A&E), 

West Bengal. 



OCTOBER-DECEMBER -2017 

 

PROMOTION 

 

      Shri Rebati Ranjan Podder, Assistant 

Accounts Officer has been promoted to 

the post of Accounts Officer with effect 

from 03.10.2017 [F.N.] 

     Shri Kalyan Majumder, Assistant 

Accounts Officer has been promoted to 

the post of Accounts officer with effect 

from 01.12.2017[F.N.] 

 

                Congratulations to all of them.  

  

RECRUITMENT 

 

Consequent on direct recruitment 

under Sports Quota Shri Sayan Ghosh, 

and Kashyap Neog candidate  has joined 

this office on  2911.2017 and 30.11.2017 

[F.N.] provisionally to the post of Clerk.. 

Consequent on direct recruitment 

under Sports Quota , Shri Abhishek Kumar 

Raman  has joined this office on 

12.12.2017[F.N] provisionally to the post 

of Clerk. 

 

 EXAMINATION  

 

S.Shri Manish kumar Choudhary, Atanu 

Das Bagish, Sudipta Bhowmik, Niraj 

Kumar Pandey, Sankhadip Bhadury, Ayan 

Chakrabarti, Pritam Majumder, Babul 

Biswas, Anup Kumar Sinha, have passed 

SOG [CIVIL] Examination in October 2017. 

 

         Congratulations to all of them. 

 

SARODOTSAV 

The Treasury Buildings Institute organized 

the ‘SARODOTSAV’ 2017 Programme on 24-

10-2017 at Treasury Buildings Institute Hall. 

 

VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK 

 

 

“Vigilance Awareness Week” 

was observed from 30 October – 11 

November 2017. The required pledge was 

taken by the Officers and members of 

staff of this office on 30.10.2017 at 

Treasury Buildings Institute Hall. 

 

RASHTRIYA EKTA DIWAS 

 



In accordance with the instructions 

received from the Headquarters office 

"Rashtriya Ekta Diwas" (National Unity 

Day) was observed on 31.10.2017. The 

required pledge was taken at Treasury 

Buildings Institute Hall on 31.10.2017 at 12.00 

P.M. by the officers and members of staff of 

this office. The Principal Accountant General 

administered the required pledge.   

 

 

BLOOD DONATION CAMP – 

2017 

 

      Treasury Buildings Institute organized 

“Blood Donation Camp – 2017” at 

Treasury Buildings Institute Hall on 

29.011.2017 from 12 noon.                                                                                                    

                                                                                                 

RETIREMENT  

 

The officers and staff of this office 

who retired on superannuation on the last 

working day of November and 

December, 2017 have been shown 

below:- 

 

NOVEMBER,2017 

S.Shri Sneha Bikash Maulik , Sr. Accounts 

Officer, Jayanta Biswas, Accountant, Runu 

Ranjan Sarma  and Sudhir Chandra barik , 

Sr. Accountant.  

 

DECEMBER 

 Shri Asim Mukhopadhyay, Sr.Accounts 

Officer. 

 

  

BEST WISHES FOR THEIR 

POST RETIREMENT LIFE 

 

OBITUARY 

 

As a mark of respect to the departed 

soul of Late Sankar Narayan Paul 

Ex.Staff Car Driver[Gr.I] and who 

Passed away on27.09.2017 the 

officers and staff members had 

attended the condolence meeting 

held on 12.10.2017,  at 5.30pm at 

Treasury Building Institute Hall and 

the office closed thereafter. 

 

 

 


